UNDERGRADUATE STUDENT SHADOWING

We have UCLA undergraduate premedical students from the PULSE organization (who are credentialed through the volunteer office)
joining team 7! They will be shadowing rounds daily (Monday through Sunday) starting on 1/17/23 from 7:45 am through ~ 11 am.
The goal of this program is to increase exposure for bright individuals to help attract them to a career in medicine! Please review the
following "Do's" & "Don'ts" for additional logistics.

You can review their live schedule here.
Do's:

e Introduce every member of your team when visiting a patient including your student observer

e Bring the student to see new admits or interesting patients after sit-rounds. Or with you on walk-rounds.

e Engage with the student observers to ask if they have questions during breaks or at the end of rounds

e Discuss about your life in medicine as they are trying to figure out if they want to pursue a field in medicine
e Contact the chief on pager if there are any issues or concerns

e Student observers are not allowed to see patients with confirmed or suspected COVID

e Student observers are not allowed to enter patient rooms that are require isolation gowns

e Student observers are not allowed to access the medical record directly or directly contribute to patient care

e Remember, these undergraduate students are SHADOWING, that means they are not allowed to directly provide patient care

This is a pilot plan for re-introduction so if you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions to optimize their learning experience
please reach out to the chiefs! Thanks in advance for ensuring they have a positive and educational experience!



